
 

                                                                                                                            Fall 2017 

 

Dear Dancers, 

It is with great anticipation that I am happy to announce that the new studio is almost 
completed. A Lifetime of Dance, Inc. begins it’s 8th season on Sept. 6th, 2017. We will 
be sharing the new space with Tanya and her studio, Stars of Tomorrow. I will be 
subleasing the studio from her.  

The new studio will be located in the Post Plaza at 858 E. Jericho Tpke Huntington 
Station New York 11746. Parking and entrance to the studio is in the back of the 
building. Front entrance is an EMERGENCY exit only. The new studio will consist of 
2 large, “state of the art” dance rooms, a kitchen space/dining area, lobby, reception 
area, locker area, changing room and handicapped accessible bathroom. There will be 
a private office space, as well. There is a 3rd dance room and dance boutique in The 
Annex, which is separate from the other 2 studios on the SW corner of the building. I 
will have a storage /costume closet in the annex, as well. 

Please look for emails regarding registration for fall in the next week or so. I am 
hoping to do registration On-line, this year. The administration fee for the dance year 
Sept. 2017-Aug. 2018, is $25. A Release of Liability Waiver must be signed prior to 
starting the 2017-2018 dance season. Payment will be cash or ck to A Lifetime of 
Dance. 

Class fees are as follows: 

$17 Pay as you go, with Administration Fee. 

$25 Pay as you go, no Administration Fee. 

$160 10 class card with Administration Fee (exp Aug. 2018) 

$300 20 class card with Administration Fee  (2 classes per week exp 3 months from 
issue) 

Thank you for your continued patience and support! Looking forward to another 
wonderful year of DANCE!!! 

Louise xoxox 

 

 


